
Soldotna Community Murals DDF Project status update 

Background:  This project will produce three 4’x8’ public display outdoor murals from original artwork 
prepared by Kenai Peninsula College art students under the supervision and mentorship of Soldotna 
Rotarian Professor Cam Choy, KPC’s art department chair.  The original artwork will be photographically 
reproduced upon highly stable aluminum sheets by Kenai River Rotary Club president Doug Fields. 

The project is underway and Professor Choy is working with Kenai Peninsula College art students. 

However, due to the severe college attendance disruption caused by Covid and consequent UAA 
limitation upon direct attendance, the original artwork is not yet completed and thus not yet available 
for final production on the aluminum panels.  Work is however continuing. 

Due to Covid-related disruptions, an extension to complete this already-approved and funded project in 
the 2021-2022 Rotary is hereby requested. 

 


